
NOTICE: ATTENTION ALL IVTREE IT SOLUTIONS LLC EMPLOYEES 

 

IVTREE IT Solutions LLC is providing Notice of Filing of a Labor Condition Application 

with the United States Department of Labor, Employment Training Administration, as 

required by Title 20 of the Code of Federal Regulations § 655 Subparts H & I and the 

Immigration and Nationality Act § 212(n).  

 

1.) An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought to be employed by IVTREE IT Solutions 

LLC through the filing of a labor condition application with the Employment and Training 

Administration of the United States Department of Labor. 

 

2.) One such worker is being sought for full-time employment. 

 

3.) The H-1B worker is being sought to perform services as a Technical Program Manager. 

 

4.) Wage of $150,405/year is being offered to the worker. 

 

5.) The period of employment intended for the H-1B worker is 10/01/2025 to 09/30/2028. 

 

6.) The employment will occur at 575 Bell Avenue, Livermore, CA, 94550 

 

7.) The labor condition application has been filed and will be available for public inspection 

at the worksite located at 575 Bell Avenue, Livermore, CA, 94550 and at the principal 

office of IVTREE IT Solutions LLC, 18 South 2nd Street, Office 145, San Jose, California 

95113, within a public disclosure file.  

 

8.) This Notice is being provided electronically on or within 30 days before the date IVTREE 

IT Solutions LLC files the Labor Condition Application with the United States Department 

of Labor.  

 

9.) This Notice is being provided electronically via email to all employees at the place of 

employment in the occupational classification for which the H-1B worker is sought. 

 

     10.) This Notice is being emailed to all employees at the place of employment and placed on  

             the company’s website for 10 consecutive business days. 

 

     11.) This Notice is posted in two conspicuous locations within the worksite location at          

575 Bell Avenue, Livermore, CA, 94550 and shall remain posted for 10 consecutive 

business days. 

 

 

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or 

failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of 

the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor. 


